Paul Quinn College Offers Free COVID-19 Testing, Thanksgiving Food Giveaway

I hope you are well. Paul Quinn College has extended its free COVID-19 testing site through every Saturday in November from 10AM - 4PM. 
 
On November 14, The Dallas Police Department’s Department of Community Affairs will be giving out free turkeys (first-come, first-served) during the testing hours. Food boxes will be given out for free every Saturday in November. 
 
The site will serve the Southern Dallas area but is open to anyone, regardless of residence or symptoms. Thank you for sharing this important community information; details are below. Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you! Anthea Danby, For Paul Quinn College , 214-205-8062
 
MEDIA ALERT
 
Paul Quinn College has extended its free COVID-19 testing site every Saturday in the month of November from 10AM - 4PM. Anyone can get tested, there are no symptom or insurance requirements. 

The College has partnered with The City of Dallas, The Dallas Police Department, Lyda Hill Philanthropies, and many others to provide food giveaways and this testing site for the community. There will also be food box giveaways EVERY SATURDAY from 10AM - 12PM or while supplies last, and on November 14, a turkey giveaway in addition to the food boxes, while supplies last. For more info, visit: https://pqc-edu.squarespace.com/safeformycity
 
When: Every Saturday in November
Location: 3837 Simpson Stuart Rd, Dallas, TX 75241
Testing: 10AM - 4PM
Food Boxes: 10AM - 12PM (or while supplies last)
Turkey Giveaway: Saturday, Nov. 14 from 10 AM – 12 PM (or while supplies last)
Media Contact: anthea danby, 214.205.8062 mobile
anthea@minervaco.com

